Association of Professional Engineers and Geoscientists of the Profince of Manitoba

Honorary Life Membership

to

GLENN A. MORRIS

B.Sc. (C.E.), M.Sc., Ph.D., P.Eng.

Glenn Morris became registered with this Association on April 21, 1958, and has been a member continuously for 43 years. Glenn graduated from the University of Manitoba with a B.Sc. (1956) and a M.Sc. (1958) in Civil Engineering. He received his Ph.D. from the University of Illinois in 1967.

Glenn served as a member of Council from 1982 to 1983. He also served on the Executive Committee for one year, the Membership Committee for four years, the Social (now Meetings) Committee for one year, the Safety Committee for twelve years, the Board of Examiners (now the Academic Review Committee) for ten years, the Practice & Ethics Committee for two years, the Nominating Committee for one year, the Admissions Review Board (now the Registration Committee) for one year, the Publication Committee for one year and the Discipline Committee, of which he is still a member, for nine years. This makes a total of 44 committee-years of service.

In addition to his Association work, Glenn has served on the Canadian Engineering Accreditation Board of the Canadian Council of Professional Engineers (CCPE) for several years and was Chair for one year.

His career has been at the Faculty of Engineering at the University of Manitoba where he has guided the development of thousands of engineers in his capacity as Professor, Department Head and Associate Dean, the position from which he retired in March, 1997. Glenn was appointed Professor Emeritus in April 1997. He is a Fellow of the Canadian Society of Civil Engineers.

Glenn received the Association's Outstanding Service Award in 1982, and was chosen to be the recipient of the CCPE Professional Service Award in 1988.

Honorary Life Membership is granted to Glenn Morris in grateful recognition of his many years of dedicated service to APEGM and to his outstanding contributions to the engineering profession.

October 13, 2001

Alan J. Pollard, P.Eng

President

David A. Ennis, P.Eng.

Registrar